
Flying Dust First Nation 

Newsletter Call Out 

 

Tansi FDFN Members, 

 

Our office is actively working on the next quarterly edition of the 

FDFN Newsletter. We are looking for your input on a few things! 

Please send us an EMAIL with any information you want to share. 

1. 2024 Graduates 

• Name & Photo 

• Optional additional information: Where do you see 

yourself in 5 years? Any words of advice for 

students in school? Etc! 

 

2. Birthday/Anniversary Wishes 

• For the months of June, July or August only 

• Please include name and date 

 

3. Band Membership Nominations: 

• Do you know a FDFN member that deserves a 

special shout out? Nominate them to be featured in 

this newsletter! 

• Sport achievements, entrepreneurship, overcome 

addiction, lifestyle changes, etc! 

 

4. FAQ  

• Send in your questions! 

 

 

 

Email us at: 

Reception@flyingdust.net 

https://kevinmoerman.org/blog/2016/09/19/Socket_preprint/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/

